
 

 

Monday 23 June 

Pre-school and nursery visit to 

Thornton Hall Farm 

Y5 Wild Upland Wonderland visit 

Kickboxing gradings 3.20-5.20pm 

Wednesday 25 June 

Year 5 visit to Penistone Hill 

Thursday 26 June 

Reception trip to Eureka 

Friday 27 June 

Year 6 residential 

Wednesday 2 July 

Year 6 transition day 

Whole school transition morning 

Friday 4 July 

Wear it Blue Day 

Year 3 visit to Harlow Carr 

 

 

Wednesday 9 July 

Magic Show 6pm 

Tuesday 15 July 

End of Year Awards Assemblies 

Year 6 Keighley College Stay Safe 

workshop 

Wednesday 16 July 

Year 6 leavers meal 5.30pm 

Thursday 17 July 

Year 6 production 2pm 

Friday 18 July 

Sports morning 

Monday 21 July 

Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

School closes for 

summer holidays 

Year 4 swimming 
Keighley Leisure Centre have confirmed that they will re-open on Monday 30th June        
following their refurbishment.  However, we have been informed that school      
swimming sessions will not return at the Leisure Centre this academic year. 
Once the swimming schedule for September is confirmed, 
we will review whether or not we are able to facilitate any 
further lessons for current year 4 pupils.  We will also be in 
touch with parents of children in year 3 with information 
regarding swimming in year 4. 
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Headteacher’s Message 

I can hardly believe there are only 4 weeks and a day left until the end 
of this academic year! 21 more school days packed with learning,      
exploring, visiting and celebrating! 

The weather has been glorious this week; thank you for your support in ensuring 
your children are coming to school with a hat and water bottle, and wearing sun 
cream.  Please also note that absence due to ‘too much sun’ cannot be authorised 
because it is not considered a valid medical or exceptional reason under national 
statutory school attendance guidelines.  

Wednesday 2 July is the Local Authority transition day, where our year 6 pupils will 
visit their new high schools.  Our whole school transition morning will be held on 
the same day and children will spend time in their new classes; getting to know the 
adults who will be teaching and supporting them in September. 

Please see below class and staffing information for September: 

 

 

Mr McNulty will continue to deliver PE and kickboxing on Mondays and Fridays, 

Mrs Priestley will teach Spanish on Fridays and Mrs Barnes and Miss Butterfield 

will continue to provide pastoral support. 

Pre-school Miss Boswell, Miss Coppack and Mrs Callanan 

Nursery Mrs Richardson Miss Horner  

Reception Mrs Oram Miss Vincent and Ms Russell 

Year 1 Miss Milner  & Miss Crawford Mrs Bethell  

Year 2 Mrs Hiley Mrs Dobson & Mrs Myers 

Year 3 Mrs Batey  Mr Caveney & Mrs Carter 

Year 4 Mrs Whittam Wendy Holmes 

Year 5 Ms McMullen/Mrs Spensley Mrs Townson 

Year 6 Mrs Boothroyd Mrs Halifax 

Butterfly 

Room 

Mrs Flaherty Mrs Allsopp, Mrs Choudhry, Miss Baldwin, 

Miss Butterfield & Mrs Clarke 



Attendance 

Attendance data for the last 6 weeks is as follows: 

                 Worth Valley Primary School  
  

w/c  12.5.25 

Reception 91.2% 

Year 1 93.8% 

Year 2 91.8% 

Year 3 91.7% 

Year 4 95.0% 

Year 5 99.3% 

Year 6 100% 

Butterfly Room 82.9% 

w/c  5.5.25 

Reception 96.5% 

Year 1 92.2% 

Year 2 96.9% 

Year 3 94.4% 

Year 4 96.2% 

Year 5 90.2% 

Year 6 96.3% 

Butterfly Room 85.7% 

w/c  19.5.25 

Reception 98.0% 

Year 1 96.9% 

Year 2 92.9% 

Year 3 91.4% 

Year 4 92.8% 

Year 5 96.3% 

Year 6 99.2% 

Butterfly Room 85.7% 

w/c  9.6.25 

Reception 90.4% 

Year 1 96.9% 

Year 2 93.2% 

Year 3 92.1% 

Year 4 97.9% 

Year 5 92.2% 

Year 6 87.5% 

Butterfly Room 88.6% 

Wear it Blue Day 

On Friday 4th July, pupils and staff are invited to wear blue for 

the day to celebrate the NHS birthday. 

Children are invited to bring a £1 donation, 

which will be donated to the Airedale       

Hospital and Community Charity. 
 

w/c  2.6.25 

Reception 96.0% 

Year 1 98.9% 

Year 2 88.7% 

Year 3 91.45 

Year 4 92.9% 

Year 5 93.8% 

Year 6 97.8% 

Butterfly Room 88.1% 

w/c  16.5.25 

Reception 84.8% 

Year 1 94.1% 

Year 2 92.1% 

Year 3 94.8% 

Year 4 93.45 

Year 5 90.7% 

Year 6 89.35 

Butterfly Room 92.9% 

No Smoking or Vaping 

To promote and protect the health and safety of our staff and pupils, smoking 

and vaping is not permitted anywhere on the school grounds.  Thank you. 

Sports Morning 

Sports Morning for all pupils from Nursery to Year 6 will 

be held on the morning of Friday 18 July from 9.30am. 

Parents are welcome to come along and spectate—

please enter via the small Early 

Years gate (no earlier than 9.30am) 

and follow the path down to the 

school field. 

End of Year Award Assemblies 

End of year award assemblies will be held on    

Tuesday 15th July.  If your child has been chosen to 

receive an award, you will receive more information 

and timings of their assembly very soon.   

But remember, shhhhhhh! It’s surprise! 

Free Childcare 

Working families may be 

eligible for up to 15 hours 

free child care in our      

wonderful pre-school. 

Scan the QR code to visit 

www.childcarechoices.gov.

uk to find out more, or pop 

in to the school office. 

School Holiday Dates 2025-2026 and 2026-2027 

Next year’s school holiday dates are available to view on our school website. 

Please visit www.worthvalleyprimary.co.uk and click on the ‘Our School’ tab, then ‘School        

Holidays’ and select ‘School Holiday Schedule 2025-2026 or 2026-2027 

Year 6 End of Year Production 

Letters will go home next week to parents and carers of    

pupils in year 6 providing details of our end of year           

production, ‘The Greatest Show’ to be performed on     

Thursday 17th July from 2.00pm in our school hall. 

Each pupil will be allocated up to 3 tickets for their family to 

enjoy an afternoon of superb acting and singing. 

Please complete the ticket information slip at the bottom of 

the letter and return to the school office by Friday 11 July. 


